
                                
                                   Calling All Crafters!  

 

Friends of the Fulton Public Library is seeking donations of handcrafted items to 
fundraise for the library. We will be participating in the Fulton Women’s Club Craft 
Fair on November 23, 2024, featuring a unique assortment of authentically crafted 
items created by our talented library patrons and supporters. We are looking for a wide 
variety, so be creative and bring on your specialty! 

If you are able to donate a craft item, fill in the information below and mail it or drop it off 
at the circulation desk. You may also submit the form online at www.fofpl.org/crafts. 

Name:      
 
Phone: 
 

Email: 

Description or type of item(s): 
 
 
I am willing to be featured with my craft on the Library and 
Friends website and Facebook pages. 

☐  Yes 
☐  No 

I would like a donation acknowledgement letter for tax 
purposes. 

☐  Yes 
☐  No 

Signature: 
 

Date: 

  

Craft Donation Guidelines 
• Donations are handcrafted and labeled with a suggested selling price. 
• Crafts must be delivered to the library during business hours between November 

12th and November 16th. 
• The Friends of the Fulton Public Library retain discretion regarding acceptance, 

pricing and display of donated items. 
• Photos of donated crafts may be featured on the Library and Friends websites 

and/or Facebook pages. 
• All proceeds from the sales of donated crafts benefit the Friends of the Fulton 

Public Library. 
• Unsold items will be retained for future fundraisers for the Friends unless 

otherwise requested. 

For information contact Carolyn Mosier at 315-596-2662 or email to info@fofpl.org. We 
would appreciate a confirmation if you are donating, which will help with planning. 

Thank You!  

www.fofpl.org 
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